
From: Sue Rose
To: Cheryl Hemsley
Cc: Robert Knop; Neven Stipanovic; Terrell Stansbury
Subject: RE: AO 2024-03 (PoliticalMeetings.com) Extension of deadline requested
Date: Monday, March 25, 2024 4:47:33 PM

Of course Chery, that would fine!

Sue

From: Cheryl Hemsley <chemsley@fec.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 2:44:53 PM
To: Sue Rose <srose@politicalmeetings.com>
Cc: Robert Knop <rknop@fec.gov>; Neven Stipanovic <NStipanovic@fec.gov>; Terrell Stansbury
<TStansbury@fec.gov>
Subject: AO 2024-03 (PoliticalMeetings.com) Extension of deadline requested

Sue,

We have been asked by a Commissioner to seek from you an extension of the current April 1,
2024, 60-day deadline for your advisory opinion request (AO 2024-03
(PoliticalMeetings.com)).  Would you be amenable to an extension to April 19, 2024, so that
the Commission can consider your advisory opinion request during the Commission’s April 18
Open Meeting?

Best Regards,
Cheryl Hemsley
Attorney
Policy/OGC
Federal Election Commission

Received by OGC on Mar. 25, 2024
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